
 

PRESS RELEASE  

ACOTEL GROUP: Changes in the 2016 financial calendar 

Acotel Group S.p.A. informs of a partial change to the financial calendar for 2016, announced 
on January 29, 2016, with the meeting of the Board of Directors to approve the Half-Year 

Financial Statements to June 30, 2016, originally planned for August 5, 2016, now scheduled to 
be held on September 27, 2016. 

 

Following is the updated financial calendar for the 2016 fiscal year: 
 

• September 27, 2016: Meeting of the Board of Directors to approve the Half-Year 

Financial Statements to June 30, 2016 
 

• November 11, 2016: Meeting of the Board of Directors to approve the Interim 

Management Report to September 30, 2016 

 
Eventual further changes to the above mentioned dates will be punctually announced. 

 
 

Rome, 18 July 2016  
 

For further information contact:  

 
Acotel Group 
Davide Carnevale 
Investor relations 
Tel. +39 06 61141000 
e-mail: investor.relator@acotel.com 

 


